
Wormholt News
Friday 8th July

Head’s Chat

Dear Families,

You may have noticed I haven’t been at the gate this week. Unfortunately, I tested positive for Covid and
have been working from home since Monday. I’ve missed seeing you all and your lovely children and I
can’t wait to be back next Monday!

I’ve been kept busy reading all of the children’s end of year reports, which are delightful. It is so lovely to
read about how much progress they have all made and how kind, caring, rights respecting and friendly
they can be. You will receive the reports in the last week of term.

The next two weeks are going to be busy! On Wednesday, we have our KS2 Sports Day at Linford
Christie Stadium and on Thursday, we have our EYFS and KS1 Sports Day, followed by our Centenary
celebration picnic in the park! Please bring picnic blankets and food and drink to share.

The weather is going to be very hot next week. Please make sure your child wears a hat, has suncream
on and brings a bottle of water!

I look forward to seeing you on Monday.

Have a great weekend everyone!

Mrs Hargie

Headteacher



Weather

It has been reported that we will be experiencing very warm weather next
week. When the weather is hot please ensure that your child/ren come to
school with a water bottle and a sun hat if possible. Please also apply
sunscreen before school. We will be reminding the children to drink plenty of water and stay in the
shade as much as possible.

PGL 2022 -

Here are some photos of our Year 6 children at PGL!









Family day of Free Learning and Fun Activities

The Macbeth Centre in Hammersmith is
running an Open Day this Saturday, the 9th
July. They are inviting families to come and
join them for a day of free learning, fun
activities, and a goody bag. Fun for all the
family from arts and crafts and language skills
to dance, music and cookery classes.

Click here to find a list of all the activities
taking place on the day.  Places are free,
however you do need to book to reserve your
space as some sessions have limited places.
To book your place on your chosen session click Book my free taster course .

Skills Builder Challenge Day - Crime Scene!

As promised, here are some photos of our Skills Builder Challenge Day  - Crime Scene. The children
enjoyed it immensely and of course were developing and using their essential skill builder skills:
Listening, Speaking, Presentation, Aiming High, Problem Solving, Team Work, Leadership and Creativity.

If you are curious to know who
the suspect was - Check out
the News on our website!

This week many classes have continued with developing their essential skills and have been running
their Skills Builder Week - Look out photographs in the next Newsletter!

https://www.hfals.ac.uk/whats-happening/macbeth-centre-open-day-2022
https://www.lbhfadmin.com/TasterCourses/


Day to Create!

To celebrate Artsmark’s 20th anniversary, our school took a day this week to simply just create! We
drew, painted, sculpted, sung, wrote, danced and had a LOT of fun.



Nursery Places - a few spaces left for next school year 2022-23

Please remember to fill in an application form for your child to start in our
Nursery in the Autumn Term. Your child can start as soon as they are 3 years
old if there is space. At the moment, we have a few spaces for September. Our
Nursery is a wonderful place for your child to start their learning journey! If
you’d like to come and look around, please contact the office and we will
arrange a convenient time. Also, if you have any friends or relatives who need
Nursery places, please tell them to get in touch.

School Uniform Recycling

If your child is leaving us this year please consider donating their
old school uniform to our school uniform recycling scheme. Any
donated items can be handed into the office , marked for the
attention of Mrs Everett. Many Thanks

Year 5 Parents & Carers - Save the date

Parents and carers of children currently in Year 5 (who will be going into Year 6 in the next academic
year), You are invited to attend the Transferring to Secondary School meeting being held on Wednesday
14th September from 9.00 to 10.00am in our bottom hall.  Sam Lord is the Transition Coordinator
provided by the Local Authority to support you and your children with choice and advice sessions
regarding Secondary School options in Hammersmith and Fulham.

The Session on Wednesday 14th September 2022 will guide you through :

● what the different type of Secondary School options are;
● how to understand the school’s admissions criteria;
● what banding tests will mean to parents and their children;
● what specialist (aptitude) places are available in certain schools;
● what foundation (SIF) places will mean for you and your child;
● the process of how to apply online;
● why it is important to choose your six places, as well as timelines and open days of visits to

Secondary Schools.

There will be a Q&A at the end to address any further queries or concerns.



Our School Website

There is so much information on our website. Please have a look!

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/

Skills Builder Weekly Challenge

Have you been completing any of these  skills builder challenges at home? Please let us know how you
are finding these. Come and chat with  Mrs Everett at the end of the day - alternatively you could drop us
an email. Here is this week's challenge!

Skills Builder has resources available for parents/carers on their website. The Home Zone helps parents
and carers to build their child’s essential skills at home.Each week they have a different Skills Challenge

that parents/carers can complete with their child. Click here to visit their website

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/parents-and-carers


Sports Days

● Wednesday 13th July - Key Stage 2 at Linford Christie Stadium (KS2 parents invited)
● Thursday 14th July - KS1 and EYFS (EYFS and KS1 parents invited)

Year 6 Leavers Do

Wednesday 20th July at 2.00pm (Y6 parents invited)

Centenary Picnic in Park

Thursday 14th July 12.00pm (All parents invited)

Reports to Parents

Monday 18th July

Children Meet New Teacher

Tuesday 19th July

Class End of Term Parties

Thursday 21st July

Transfer to Secondary School Advice session for Parents & Carers of children currently in Year 5

Wednesday 14th September  9.00am to 10.00am

School Calendar

Our School calendar is updated regularly. Please
click the link  below to access it

Click here to see

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/school-calendar/


Attendance

I wonder who will win the overall attendance competition this term and get extra playtime.

Best Attendance this week

Oslo

Wellington

Punctuality

Ankara

Well done to these classes!

Happy Birthday to these children who celebrate their birthdays this week (and some from last week)

Nursery: Metehan    Reception: Jana and Kenzi   Y1: Mia      Y5: Frankie       Y6: Ibtihal

Term Dates

Summer Term 2022

Friday 22nd July - Last day of term (half day for pupils)

Autumn Term 2022

Monday 5th September - Pupils

Half Term:  Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October

Friday 16th December – Last day of Term (half day for pupils)


